
WAAW and EAAD: letters to NHS,
universities and professional
organisations

Published 6 August 2014
Last updated 21 November 2019 + show all updates

21 November 2019 Added ‘Letter to Directors of Public Health and local1.
authorities (2019)’.
13 November 2018 Updated with 2018 letters.2.
3 November 2017 Updated with 2017 letters.3.
3 November 2016 Added new letters for 2016.4.
3 November 2016 Updated with 2106 letter.5.
19 October 2015 Added letter for universities.6.
30 September 2015 Updated with 2015 letters.7.
6 August 2014 First published.8.
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